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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER


APRIL 2004





APRIL MEETING








Tuesday, April 13, 2004


Dinner Meeting at the Roanoke County Women’s Club








TOPIC:    Alternate Power Generation and Regulation 





Guy Cerimele, AEP








EVENING'S AGENDA:





5:30 – 6:30 PM – Social Hour


6:30 – 7:30 PM – Dinner


7:30 Program 





Please make reservations by 11:30 AM


Friday, April 9, 2004


Suzanne Perry  (540) 563-2828


or





� HYPERLINK "mailto:mail to: sdperry@trane.com" ��mail to: sdperry@trane.com�








Cost of dinner will be $13.00

















President's Corner








The March meeting was full of activity and well attended.  Thank you to the team that put together and presented The HVAC Business Roundtable.  They are Jason Fulop, John Mann, Tom Brannen, Jeff Parkhill and Gary Seek.  They did a fine job.  Their presentation was a great mix of serious and lighthearted questions and answers.





Thank you to Lance and Diane Lewis who were instrumental in encouraging the great attendance at our Student Night Program.  We had Virginia Western Community College and Virginia Military Institute instructors and students with us.  Our chapter presented four scholarships to students interested and studying in the HVAC field.





The officers and Board of Governors for the year 2004-2005 were elected at the March meeting.  Congratulations to each one accepting a position and the responsibility of that position.  Induction will be at the May meeting and they will take office on July 1, 2004.  





Our April meeting will be a joint meeting with ASME at the Roanoke County Woman’s Club on April 13th.  When you register for the April meeting, don’t forget to sign-up for the Satellite Broadcast “Homeland Security for Buildings”.I am looking forward to seeing you there.





Pat Cady 











	














Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter.  If you know of anyone who may enjoy receiving the newsletter, please contact Chris Beverly at 540-563-2828 or cnbeverly@trane.com.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE


2003 – 2004 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Pres. Elect	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Vice Pres.	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	  jason@breeden-collier.com


Secretary	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroanoke.com


Treasurer	Andy Fuller	540-857-3100	afuller@hsmm.com


Governor	Gary Anderson	540-342-1816	ganderson@spectrumpc.com


Governor	Angela Jones	540-343-8054	angela.jones2@carrier.utc.com


Governor	Jason Price	540-342-5498	jason.price@ielectric.com





		


2003 – 2004 COMMITTEE CHAIRS


Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com


Student


Activities	Glen Gabriel	540-344-6664	grg@sfcs.com


Programs	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	jason@breeden-collier.com


Historian         David Cunningham 540-772-1017       dcunningham@sjincva.com


Scholarship	Lance Lewis	540-774-4079	freeair@infionline.net


Research	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmannassociates@aol.com 	


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com  


Homepage	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroan.com     





						








Roanoke ASHRAE will host the upcoming





 ASHRAE Satellite Broadcast





“Homeland Security for Buildings”





Wednesday, April 14, 2004


Noon – 3 pm





At Virginia Trane


2343 Highland Farm Rd, Roanoke





Lunch will be provided by Trane, however, a $20 donation to ASHRAE Resource Promotion is appreciated.





Please make reservations by noon


Monday, April 12, 2004


Suzanne Perry  (540) 563-2828


or


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mail to: sdperry@trane.com" ��mail to: sdperry@trane.com�





We are expecting a large group, so please 


register early!











MARCH BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Tuesday, April 13th





4:15 pm – 5:30 pm





Roanoke Co Women’s Club








The following ASHRAE members were formally elected at the March 2004 meeting, to serve the 2004-2005 year.  





Officers:





Chris Beverly (VA Trane) - President


Jason Fulop (Breeden & Collier) - President Elect


Andy Fuller (HSMM) - Vice President


Angela Jones (Carrier Mid-Atlantic) - Secretary


Patrick Castelvecchi (HSMM) - Treasurer


Pat Cady (HSMM) - Past President





Board of Governors (BOG):





Chris Meacham (Hobbs and Associates)


David Roller (Whitescarver, Hurd & Obenchain)


Daryl Stacey (Spectrum Design)


Jason Price (Newcomb Electric)


Rodney Fanning (Lawrence Perry and Associates)





Thank-you to everyone who has agreed to serve!








April’s meeting will be focused on: a short introduction to AEP, a brief overview of status of electric deregulation in Virginia, an overview of current and projected fuel sources (renewable and non-renewable fuels) for generation of electricity, and a more detailed presentation on wind generation (e.g. economic as well as technical considerations)





Guy Cerimele, AEP's Virginia and Governmental & Environmental Affairs Manager is responsible for monitoring state legislative activities and environmental public policy initiatives. In that role, he is charged with articulating AEP's position on public policy matters to state level members of Virginia's legislative and executive branches. He is also charged with providing effective representation of the company's positions on environmental issues and seeks to build positive awareness of AEP's environmental performance through partnerships and stewardship initiatives.





Mr. Cerimele earned a bachelor's degree in engineering from Youngstown State University. He is a registered professional engineer with a wide range of professional experience in air, water and waste issues. He is a member of the Air and Waste Management Association and the American Society of Civil Engineers.


















